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President .
Mr. Sachidulal Majumdar An appeal to our alumni

Dear Alumnus,
Secretary

Dr. Debarati Mitra
The Department of Chemical Technology, prides itself on having a diverse population of

alumni spread out all over the world. Our primary goal is to build a bigger and better alumni

association that we can be proud of. The main objective of the association is to increase the
Jt. Secretary involvement of our alumni. The association is principally expected to serve as a link between

Prof. Achintya Saha the current and the past students.

Due to the busy schedule of our alumni, it is, in most cases, not possible for them to

interact with the current students physically. However, there is a dire need from the student
Treasurer

Dr. Debjyoti Ray

front to gain knowledge from the alumni of our department, in order to upgrade themselves
and to be industry ready.

Hence, to remain continually associated with our alumni, we desire to install a Video
Conferencing System in the Seminar Room of our Department. The approximate fund that will
be required for this purpose, is Rs. 5,00,000/- (Rupees five lakhs only). The budgetary
quotation is being attached for your perusal.

As from previous experience, we can state that alumni of our Department never can
step back when it comes to helping their alma mater for whatever cause. The funds may be

donated individually, or, collectively, by any organization.
Thanking you in advance,
With best regards

Debarati Mitra

Secretary-Chemical Technology Alumni Association

Address: University College of Science and Technology
92, A.P.C. Road, Kolkata-700009
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